
Sent: 31/07/2023 10:50:31 AM
Subject: Development near Stony Range Dee Why , Devt. application DA 2022/0145-4Delmar Pde

Please re-consider the 8 story department development on the northern side of Stony Range Botanic Garden.
Development Applica�on DA2022/0145- 4 Delmar PDE, Dee Why.
Stony Range is a small oasis of green in a highly developed suburb.
It provides a carbon sink against all the car fumes in the busy Pi�water Road.
This botanic garden has taken over 100 years to develop through nurture and care by the dedicated gardeners.
The proposed development of 8 stories will shade over half the garden as it is on the Northern boundary.
Also the children’s playground will be in shade.
 
PLEASE REDUCE THE HEIGHT OF THE DEVELOPMENT TO SAVE THIS SPECIAL GARDEN Thank you Penny
Polkinghorne.
 
Sent from Mail for Windows
 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fgo.microsoft.com%2Ffwlink%2F%3FLinkId%3D550986&data=05%7C01%7C%7C7fd143a632eb466f7c1708db91602306%7C8c5136cbd646431c84ae9b550347bc83%7C0%7C0%7C638263614317729036%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=S9biFMQGSEdvohkwejxW0b3ltbe4eyqN5e%2BTJbWPpSA%3D&reserved=0

